
             

 

 

Lime Class                                            April 2023 

 In Lime class our topic this term is Weather and Seasons. The 

past two weeks we have been focusing on the season Spring 

and growing.  

We have been focusing on the story Jasper’s Beanstalk.  We 

have really enjoyed joining in with the sensory story of Jasper’s 

Beanstalk. We have also loved planting our own bean and 

taking it in turns to water our plant.   

In our outside area we have had great fun splashing around in 

our colourful puddles using powder paint and water to make 

them.  

In Phonics we have been focusing on the sound j and made jjjj 

for jelly. We enjoyed making and eating the jelly.  

In Expressive Arts we had fun painting our own flower picture. 

Everyone listened to the instructions of how to paint flower.   

 


